
   

   

 

 
 
May 2023 

Year Eleven Half Term Revision School 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
With the final GCSE Examinations fast approaching in May and June, several departments have chosen 
to offer additional revision sessions during the May Half Term holiday. 
 
These sessions are voluntary.  We are offering sessions on Tuesday 30th, Wednesday 31st and Thursday 
1st June. Morning sessions start at 9:30am and end at 11:30am, afternoon sessions start at 12:30pm and 
end at 2:30pm.  
 
It will be really important for your child to arrive on time for the beginning of a session, as the entrance 
to the building will not be staffed throughout the sessions and therefore they may not be able to take 
part if they arrive late.  They will need to arrive at school at the Tatmarsh Entrance. They will also be 
required to leave the premises between 11:30am and 12:30pm if they have opted for both a morning 
and afternoon session on the same day. 
 
I would strongly suggest that students talk to their subject teachers about which sessions would be the 
most relevant for them before completing this form. Students must keep a record of the sessions they 
have signed up to.  Forms must be completed by Friday 19th May. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs V Beeby 
 
Head of School 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1EDErZMRz0GECpp6T0w9-AiVslAhtktBq7Aw-rE3gHtUNTVQTDRMSE9XT0pXS09IQ0o2NkM2WTlOQy4u

